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Dear PACCC Supporters,

= Each day at PACCC we imagine a future where every child reaches their full
# potential; teachers are valued; and families are supported in raising their
# children. Our vision for a better world is our guiding North Star, leading us in
the right direction and bringing us closer to our hopes and dreams for
children, families, and the community we serve. It's a tremendous
= responsibility to nurture the lives of young children while supporting the

F needs of working families and we take that responsibility seriously.

. The field of early childhood development has come a long way since | first
& J began my professional journey back in the mid-1980's. In that time research in

¥ the field has shown that the first five years of a child’s life are critical to their
development, learning and future success. We also know that benefits children

gain in the early years must be sustained and nurtured as they grow and mature.
PACCC's 19 infant, toddler, preschool and school-age child care and education
programs are specifically designed to nurture children's optimal development from birth
through sth grade. For over 40 years PACCC has quietly and consistently provided this care
to our community, but the time has come to make some noise.

Our mission as a community leader in Palo Alto is to partner with parents and regional
agencies to provide quality, professional and accessible care and education. It isbecoming
increasingly difficult to meet that mission as the cost of living continues to climb in our area and
staff and families are unable to afford to live here. It is a problem that our community must pay
attention to and find solutions for before vital community members are lost.

PACCC is at a crossroads. We are faced with three major issues that make providing critical child care and education
services extremely difficult without community support: Affordability and Accessibility for families, Recruitment and
Retention of quality staff, and serving low-income working families through The Family Partnership Program. These
interrelated issues create tension within our mission of providing high quality and accessible care. We cannot provide high
quality child care and education without recruiting and retaining excellent staff who can fulfill that mission. We cannot
remain accessible to all families without maintaining reasonable tuition fees and offering assistance to low-income families.

Over my 24 years at PACCC and living in Palo Alto | have watched educators move farther and farther away or leave the
field of education. | hear countless stories of families leaving the area due to the unlikelihood of being able to set down
solid roots. As a community, we have a choice. We can say “that's just the way it is" or we can commit resources to ensuring
that our families and educators can remain here to create a vibrant, diverse community and provide critical services that
every community needs to thrive,

The vitality of a community is directly linked to how that community values and supports families. No community can
continue to flourish without offering families the resources and support-systems that help them to thrive. A family-focused
community ensures a strong, sustainable future. As the largest provider of child care and education services in Palo Alto,
PACCC plays a critical role in that sustainability.

At PACCC, we remain steadfastly focused on our vision of a world where every child reaches their full potential, teachers
are valued, and families are supported in raising their children. It is a vision that takes a community of supporters like you to
bring to reality. We greatly value and appreciate every family, every donor, every volunteer and every community partner
who shares our vision and supports our work. We call on you to make some noise on behalf of the children, families and
educators who need us. We quite literally cannot do it without you.

With gratitude,

S

Lisa Rock
Executive Director




BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Rachel Samoff
Chair

Gina Signorello
Chair-Elect

Patty Boas
Secretary

Carlos Santamaria
Treasurer

Susan Allen
Adam Baughman
Clara Chang
Patricia Emslie
Katie Gentry
Rochelle Gerstner
Jonathan Klein
Danny Koba
Catherine Magill
Lori McCormick
Daniel Moore
Karna Nisewaner

Nancy Shepherd




A MESSAGE FROM OUR BOARD CHAIR

Let's begin at the beginning.

We used to think that children were not ready to learn until they could sit still. listen to a teacher.
follow directions and memorize. We now know that from birth and even before, all children are
engaged in active learning, in making sense of the world. In fact. the learning done by the
youngest infants as they gaze into a parent's eyes begins the process of creating their learning
infrastructure, the pathways and connections within the brain that determines the capacity for
learning. It is their interactions with caregivers and their environment that play such a large role in
the quality of this brain architecture and their ability to learn throughout their lives.

A child's experience between birth and entry into elementary school matters. Quality early
childhood experiences can make the difference between taking advantage of formal schooling
and arriving at Kindergarten set up to fail. Responsive caregiving environments that provide
many and varied age appropriate experiences go a long way toward enabling children to take
advantage of all the learning opportunities schools provide. Conversely, when a child's first years
are confined by poverty and other stressors that deprive them of these interactions and
environments, they arrive at kindergarten without the brain architecture necessary to succeed in
school. They are set up to fail

PACCC programs are designed to support excellent brain development. Responsive and caring interactions provided by our
wonderful educators nurture positive relationships with children. Appropriately stimulating environments with many opportunities
for exploration of the world ensure the children in our programs thrive. Not only do PACCC programs include an environment rich
in vocabulary, conversation, print, and exploration of all kinds of situations, they also include supporting the development of
social-emotional skills, equally important for successful learning. Our educators play a critical role in setting children up for
success. Through the provision of excellent opportunities for well-rounded social-emotional and cognitive development and
learning both before children enter Kindergarten as well as during their elementary years, PACCC's 19 programs are a critical part
of our communities' education network.

Palo Alto Unified School District (PAUSD) has for years suffered an achievement gap between the success levels of children from
well-resourced families that can provide excellent early childhood programs to their children and families whose life
circumstances prevent them from providing their children with the same advantages. This plays a large part in PAUSD's
achievement gap. Part of PACCC's mission is to make sure that our programs are available to a wide range of children so that all
arrive at Kindergarten ready and eager to succeed. Our after-school programs continue to support all their skills throughout the
elementary years so they can continue to succeed, thus significantly decreasing the achievement gap.

Our partnership and collaboration with PAUSD is critical to the effort to reduce the achievement gap that exists in our schools.
Over the past year the PACCC Board and leadership have worked with PAUSD to improve our ability to administer their contract
with the State of California that supports tuition for children whose families cannot afford the full cost of our early childhood
programs. We have worked closely with the city of Palo Alto to combine the funds they provide for the same kind of subsidies to
broaden access to our excellent programs making sure they are inclusive, prepare children to arrive at Kindergarten ready for
success and support that success throughout their school years.

Strengthening our partnerships with PAUSD and the City of Palo Alto is a high priority. It has been both productive for the
community and rewarding for PACCC. Our focus over the past year has been to play an ever more energetic and dynamic role in
deepening and strengthening the education web of support available to families and children in Palo Alto. The progress in
becoming more integrated into our community's education system is evident. We will continue to work with others on improving
this web of support over the coming year in order to contribute to the healthy development of the community’s children in pursuit
of our vision of a future where every child reaches his/her full potential; teachers are valued; and families are supported in raising
their children.

Mt o]

Rachel Samoff
Board Chair




PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT | *

The Importance
of PACCC's
Valued Educators

For PACCC to continue to reach toward its vision of
a future where every child reaches his/her full
potential; teachers are valued; and families are
supported in raising their children, we need to
continue to focus on the dedicated staff working at
the center of that vision in all 19 of our child care
and education programs. The valued educators
who care for the children and support the families
each day in our centers need to feel supported
and valued by their organization. They need to
know that PACCC supports their ongoing personal
and professional development and well-being.
These must be among our highest organizational
priorities.

Teachers are one of the most susceptible groups
of professionals for burnout if they do not attend
to their personal and professional heeds. To do
good work, our educators must stop and think of
their own needs, desires, and interests on an
ongoing basis. They must be involved in self-care
and wellness practices as well as continual
professional and personal development, attending
to their own energy. well-being, and growth.
Without these practices, staff can easily fall into
burnout and stagnation in the classroom.

“If we are not fully ourselves, truly in the present
moment, we miss everything. When a child presents
himself to you with his smile, if you are not really
there - thinking about the future or the past, or
preoccupied with other problems - then the child is
not really there for you.”

-Thich Nhat Hanh

PACCC staff are deeply committed to
implementing our mission every day in their work:
As a community leader in Palo Alto, PACCC
partners with parents and regional agencies to
provide quality, professional and accessible
childhood care and education.

Quality and professionalism in our programs relies
on the commitment of staff to always strive to
achieve the highest standards in the classroom
through reflective practices that continually
improve teaching and leadership organization-wide.

To provide energized and engaged work with
children and families, our educators must be
connected to their passion and joy- and they need
to be encouraged to find new ways to learn, grow
and be ignited. PACCC offers incentives and
opportunities for staff to continue to strive for higher
educational standards as well offering time for
reflection, learning and growth.

In order to meet our mission, PACCC is investing in
life-long learning as one of our core values of the
organization. Our dedicated and highly qualified
teachers are committed to continual growth and
development. These dedicated teachers are highly
qualified to express PACCC values of diversity and
safety in our programs, with continued learning to
keep these standards and values in the forefront of
the work we do each day.

Life -lon




PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

For our staff to continue to express our value of nurturing,
we must allow them time and opportunities to be
nurtured so they can give care and support to children
and families. The nurturing of our valued staff is passed
along to the children and families in our programs as we
attend to and listen to each other and show each other
the value and care that we all deserve.

Staff Development at PACCC includes a Wellness
Program. ongoing professional development activities
such as Reflective Practice and our annual Staff
Development Day. Through investing in our staff, PACCC
values are expressed each day:

‘Dedicated highly-qualified teachers
*Nurturing

-Life-long learning

-Safety

-Diversity

+Community-building

Leadership in the child care profession
‘Organizational sustainability

To live these values and our mission requires constant
focus, growth, and development in these areas. To
continue to build strong organizational sustainability we
need to grow our leadership in the child care profession
and community building to make a more well connected
and engaged community organization.

Our valued educators, administrators, and leaders
deserve to develop their passions, goals, and strengths -
and to be appreciated for those strengths. They deserve
time to reflect and to improve their practices with the
support of their colleagues, They deserve to be
encouraged to continually grow into the best they can be
and the best version of themself that they can bring to
the children and families.

PACCC's vision, mission, and values will only continue to
be lived if we invest in the staff and their ongoing
development. Those who are caring for children need to
attune to their needs and desires and cultivate a kinder,
gentler and more giving relationship with self. To
continue to do good work in PACCC, we must take care
of our self and each other.

PACCC EDUCATORS
are encouraged and
supported to practice
self-care and
well-being.

PACCC CHILDREN
grow when they feel

safe, comfortable and

PACCC FAMILIES
are nurtured and
supported in raising
their children.




FAMILY PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

For over 40 years, Palo Alto Community Child Care has
fulfilled its mission of delivering accessible, quality child
care to infants, toddlers, preschoolers, and school-age
children throughout the mid-peninsula region. In 1974,
PACCC partnered with the City of Palo Alto to offer
subsidized child care to low-income families. The
community need for financial aid continued to grow, and
in 2001 PACCC partnered with Palo Alto Unified School
District (PAUSD) to manage their State of California child
development contract. Since that time PACCC has
served over 2,300 children in need utilizing funding from
the State, City and PACCC's own resources. In 2012
PACCC's financial aid program was renamed The Family
Partnership Program.

The Family Partnership Program is an integral part of
PACCC's Mission, Vision, and Values. What goes into
operating a quality program like this? Let's take a deeper
look behind the scenes of PACCC's Family Partnership
Program.

What is the Family Partnership Program?

There is a vast need for safe, affordable, high quality
child care for all families living in the mid-peninsula
region, including our neighbors with low incomes. The
Family Partnership Program is a financial aid program
that provides these families the necessary child care
services to enroll in quality PACCC programs, so that
each child and their family as a whole can achieve
success and reach their full potential.

What does research tell us about quality child care
and education programs?

Research shows quality childhood and educational
programs such as PACCC's provide a nurturing
environment where early learning experiences and
physical health greatly impact a child's future success.
Each PACCC program allows children to learn, play and
grow in a safe environment. Children of all ages gain
skills that build trusting relationships, focus on
self-control. perspective taking. self-sufficiency. critical
thinking, and self-directed, engaged learning. Quality
programs directly influence a child’s cognitive, social,
physical, and emotional development.

Research also shows that families not enrolled in quality
care and education programs are at risk. Disadvantaged
families are least likely to have the economic and social
resources to provide the early developmental stimulation
every child needs for future success in school, college,
career and life. Lack of access to quality early learning
environments can be traced to low levels of cognitive
and social-emotional skills such as attentiveness,
persistence, and working well with others. The results of

The results of a child not enrolled in a high-quality
program like PACCC's directly influences the economy
by being linked to a higher risk of poor health,
lower-levels of education, poverty, and risky behaviors
often leading to crime.

What makes a family eligible?

All families receiving assistance for child care and
education services must meet extensive State and City
eligibility requirements. Each family must provide the
necessary documentation to show proof of eligibility and
need. Of the 100 plus currently enrolled children who
receive subsidies under PACCC's Family Partnership
Program, 90% come from working families who would be
unable to afford quality child care without the help of
financial aid. 4% are in an educational or training program,
2% are working and in an educational program, and 4% are
special circumstances (referred by Child Protective
Services, disabled, homeless, or other).

Where does the funding come from?

There is a variety of funding sources that support The
Family Partnership Program. PACCC subcontracts with
PAUSD to manage their State of California child
development contract. PACCC also has established a
lengthy partnership with The City of Palo Alto to provide
these fundamental child care services to residents of Palo
Alto. In addition, PACCC receives generous donations
from foundations, individuals and community-wide
fundraising events. The growth in funding must match the
growth in costs to continue high quality programs; and
therefore, PACCC must continue to fundraise necessary
dollars to help sustain The Family Partnership Program.




FAMILY PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

Cipriana Morin Ramos, PACCC's Financial Aid Coordinator, is the backbone of
The Family Partnership Program. She does so much more than manage the
financials and administrative record keeping. Each family that walks through
Cipriana's office has a story to share and often times their story is
heavy-hearted; each family has a need or a reason as to why they come
seeking assistance for child care. For Cipriana, the work is deeply personal. In
many instances, Cipriana is a child and family advocate and advisor, court
mediator, and resource specialist to each of the inquiring. incoming. and
enrolled families. Families want to continue to work or further their education,
but can't afford child care while working to support their family. She serves all
families and children with such integrity and purpose, wanting to make sure
that no family leaves her office without a sense of hope and dignity.

Cipriana Morin-Ramos
Financial Aid Coordinator  Cipriana came to PACCC in 2015 and in this short amount of time she has

connected with hundreds of families on a deep level. She is the person who
gets to say yes to families in need; families that work, go to school, or might have a special circumstance.
She knows the challenges families face and is their voice at City and State meetings. She keeps up with
community wide resources and participates in educational leadership trainings in order to progress and
continue to cultivate The Family Partnership Program; specifically addressing our community's needs. She
has recently worked with several organizations such as Youth Community Service and DreamCatchers to
connect graduating families to ongoing early intervention services, a critical step to closing the
achievement gap for these children. Cipriana recognizes the importance of caring for our community's
children and supporting their families. She will continue working with due diligence to make quality care
and education accessible to families of all income levels.

. 77% of households enrolled in PACCC's Family Parnership Program are
single parent homes.

*The average cost of monthly
infant care in the Palo Alto

. Average monthly household incomes
o areais $2,319

for families enrolled in The Family
Partnership Program
& . Family of 2is $2.765.12

T - Family of 4 is $2,988.80

*The average cost of monthly
toddler care in the Palo Alto

Average rent in Palo Alto: areais $2,277

+ 1 bedroom is $2,601
+ 2 bedroom is $3,669

*The average cost of monthly
preschool care in the Palo Alto
areais $1,967

Average rent in San Jose:
- 1 bedroom is $2,050
- 2 bedroom is $2,570

*Source: Ginsburg Kershner 2017 - 2018 Tuition and Bay Area Childcare Benchmarking




CENTER HIGHLIGHTS

Sisters
Volunteer at
Downtown
Children's
Center

~ = "One of the aspects that really
~— attracted me to PACCC was the

= | camaraderie and the openness of the

= directors. When | went to Addison

| Elementary School, | remember there
being AKC (a program run by PACCC),
and although | was not a student
there, | remember being treated
kindly by all the AKC staff and
students. | love to volunteer here
because working with little kids is one
activity | am really passionate about.
Furthermore, | love the opportunity to
help build relationships with children,
as well as teach them the importance
of life skills | learned throughout
elementary (and middle) school."

PACCC Partners

One of the greatest gifts is that of time. PACCC is so grateful to over 20 volunteers who
regularly give the gift of their time to support our programs. Among our wonderful
volunteers this past year are two sisters who have dedicated their time to one of our
preschool programs, Downtown Children’s Center. Charlize and Kaylie Nguyen are
making a difference by enriching the lives of children by spending quality time with them
playing games, working on puzzles, reading, creating art, and more! Kaylie and Charlize
are very active volunteers in the community, and truly understand the importance of
serving the community for greater good.

—h TP

‘| was attracted to PACCC
because | have personally seen
the difference that it makes in
children’s lives. | went to Addison
and | still remember how much
fun kids would have at AKC.
Elementary school is a very
important part of kids'
development and it was an
important part of mine, so [
would like to make sure that all
children get the specialized
attention they need, have fun,
and are in an environment that

Kaylie, 20th grade will help them grow."

New Preschool

: ¥ with Stanford
54 and PAUSD

Access to quality after-school child care and
education services is essential for working parents
with elementary school-aged children.
Unfortunately, the demand for care exceeds
available space. Through a partnership with
Stanford, PAUSD and PACCC, a second portable
classroom was installed at Escondido Elementary
School during summer 2017 to help meet the high
demand for after-school care at the site. PACCC is
grateful to Stanford for providing the funding for the
much needed expansion and to PAUSD for
coordinating installation of the modular classroom.
PACCC began serving an additional 20 children at
Escondido Kids' Club (EKC) shortly after the start of
the new school year and we look forward to serving
more children for years to come!

Playground in
the Works!

In April 2017 the Palo Alto Weekly Holiday Fund
awarded a generous grant to PACCC to help in the
purchase of a new, ADA accessible play structure area
at College Terrace Children's Center (CTC). Since that
time our plans for the space have gone through
multiple design phases to finally achieve the space we
desire. The playground materials have been ordered
and we will soon break ground on this exciting project.

We are so grateful to the Palo Alto Weekly Holiday
Fund for recognizing the need for high quality, ADA
accessible and safe outdoor spaces for children to
develop critical large motor skills. Our new space is
sure to challenge and engage children's minds and
bodies and bring many years of fun to the hundreds of
children who will benefit from this project.




FINANCIAL REPORT

Income Expenses
Contributions $106,049 Program Services $9.007.574
Foundation Grants $10,000 Support Services
Contributions In-Kind $964.016 Management & General $730.069
Government Contracts $960,231 Fundraising Support $23.365
Gain on Investments $190.304 Loss on Investments $0
Service Fees/Earned Income $7.592.189

Total Expenses $9,761,008

Total Income $9,822,789

Capital Improvements $0

Net Assets Beginning $4.329.274
Change in Net Assets $61.781

Each year, your dollars provide...

Services to children and
families at 19 child care
centers, which is a critical
part of our community's
education network

Quality
environments
for children to
thrive

Accessibility
for working
families of all
income levels

kL UTT

178 engaged educators
reflecting, learning, and
growing through ongoing
professional and personal
development

Countless nutritional
hot lunches,
enrichment field trips.
hugs and words of
encouragement

5
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& SPR  THANK YOU TO OUR 2017 AUCTION

SPONSORS, DONORS AND BIDDERS!

FOR KIDS
November 2-17, 2017

s

AUCTION | $20.883.72 SPONSORS | $13,750 TOTAL RAISED | $34,633.72

312 247 209 onln 89 bidders

ltems Sold Bi'd.ders $1,850 placed 489 bids

i
PRESIDIO BANK

KIWANIS CLUB OF

CRIST | BIORN | SHEPHERD | ROSKOPH

1 W

b o TAX | ASSURANCE | ADVISORY
TNIATS

4

4G . gt

— CONSTRUCTION & DESIGN

als Mg,

AvidBank @ B|O|S @ Palo Alto Firefighters Charitable Fund @ Pasternak Patent Law
Pat & Jerry Einfalt @ Vista Wealth @ Occassio Partner @ Subway

2017 Auction Donors

Adobe Animal Hospital Boulder Creek Golf & Country Club Dinah's Garden Hotel
Adventure City Bucks of Woodside Drawn2Art

Aimee Stepp Bumble El Pollo Loco

AMC Theatres California Shakespeare Theater Elizabeth F. Gamble Garden
American Conservatory Theater Camp Galileo Epiphany Hotel

American River Raft Carina Rodriguez Eric Schumacher

Amici's East Coast Pizzeria Children's Creativity Museum Erik's Deli

Annabelle’s Salon and Spa Children's Discovery Museum of San Jose Frankie Johnnie and Luigi Too
Aqua Adventure Children's Fairyland Gilroy Gardens

Aquarium of the Pacific Christina Gitthens Gina Signorello

Agqui Cal-Mex Community School of Music and Arts Global Cynergies, LLC

Area 151 Contemporary Jewish Museum Gold Star Gymnastics

Asian Box CookSmarts Golden Gate Bridge Transport
Balletto Vineyards Crowne Plaza Palo Alto and Highway District

Bay Area Discovery Museum CuriOdyssey Golfland USA

Beach Blanket Babylon Dance Connection Good Eggs

Being Yoga Debra Szecsei Happy Hollow Park and Zoo
Book's Inc. Diana Hendry Harrah's Harvey's Lake Tahoe
Boudin Bakery Dicie Hinaga Hiller Aviation Museum



2017 Auction Donors continued

Hobee's California Restaurants

Howtoons

Incredible Adventures
In-N-Out Burger

Jacuzzi Family Vineyards
Jake's Restaurant Group
Janta

Jonathan Klein

Joshua Ets-Hokin Photography
Julian Huynh

Karna Nisewaner
Kristiane Turner

Lanie and David Wheeler
Lawrence Hall of Science
Lazy Dog

Leaf and Petal

Lisa Rock

Liz Coldoff

Lori McCormick

Lynne Johnson

Marin Symphony Association
Marin Theatre Company
Matt Romig

Megan McCaslin

Melissa Wilson

Misbah Faheem

My Gym

Nancy Shepherd

Natural History Museum
New Seasons Market
Niles Canyon Railway
Oakland Zoo

Pacific Park

Pacific Pinball

Palo Alto Family YMCA
Palo Alto Players

Palo Alto Police
Pamplemousse Patisserie
Patty Boas

Peet's Coffee and Tea
Peninsula Youth Theatre
Planet Granite

Rachel Samoff

Robert Stokstad

Rochelle Gerstner
Sacramento Zoo

San Francisco 49ers

San Francisco Giants

San Francisco MOMA

San Francisco Zoo

San Francisco Exploratorium
San Jose Giants

San Mateo History Museum
Scandia Family Fun Center

Seymour Marine Discovery Center
Shawn Hott

Sheraton Palo Alto

Silicon Shores Corporation
Silliman Activity & Family Aquatic
Center

SkinSpirit Skincare Clinic & Spa
Sonoma Raceway

Sprinkles

Stanford Atheletics

Steve and Kate's Camp

Sugar Bowl

Susan Allen

SusieCakes

The Counter

The Fish Market

The Golden Skate

Thien Nguyen

USS Hornet Museum

Westin Palo Alto

Winchester Mystery House
Winter Lodge

Wishes and Wows

Yosemite Mountain Sugar Pine
Railroad

Thank you to Good Eggs for helping PACCC raise This year Palo Alto Players named PACCC as
$16,128 for The Family Partnership Program! Thank its nonprofit partner as part of its Players
you to our PACCC community for ordering and Gives Back Program. The Peninsula’s first
spreading the word. We hope you all continue to theatre company, Palo Alto Players
enjoy this amazing and convenient food delivery collected donations during the run of a
servicel! production to support PACCC's Family
Partnership Program. THANK YOU Palo Alto
Players for raising $1,527 for The Family
Partnership Program!

Be a part of this easy and delicious fundraiser.
Beginning March 2018!
Check our website for details.




THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS

This list includes those who made financial contributions to PACCC from July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017. We

appreciate your generosity, whether expressed in dollars, in-kind donations or joining in one of our fundraising
events. It is with this generosity that PACCC can fulfill its mission to the community.

Albert and Barbara Gelpi
AmazonSmile Foundation
Armadillo Willy's

Brian and Lori McCormick
Brigid Barton

Carlos Santamaria

Carol Bacchetti

Carter and Shirley Quinby
Chapin Cole

Coll-Sebes Family

Daniel and Lynne Russell
Daniel Koba

Darrell Duffie and Denise Savoie
David Flamm and Margaret Stevenson
David Wells

Denis O'Connell and Ann Concannon
Dexter and Jean Dawes

Dr. Patricia Morrissey

Drs. Ronald and Shoshana Levy
Ellen McGinty-King

Ferrell and Page Sanders, Jr.
Frances Cole

Howard and Cathy Kroymann
Jeffrey Salzman and Gail Price
Joel and Rachel Samoff

John and Florine Galen

John and Sandra Dhuey

Jonas and Christine Stafford
Jonathan and Julie Jerome

Just Give

Keith and Terri Raffel

Ken and Janice Shaul

Liana and Jay Boyarsky

Mark and Mary Zoback

Mark Cutkosky and Pamela Reasner
Norman and Nina Kulgein

Pat Morris

Patricia Saffir

Patty Boas and Gary Paladin
Paul and Rosemarie Desposito
Pay Pal Giving Fund

Pizza My Heart

Ralph and Jackie Wheeler
Ricardo and Monika Andrade
Robert Raymakers and Bonnie Packer
Ronald Zappala

Round Table

Sandra Shimizu

Shinnyo-En Foundation
Thomas and Sally Cahill
Winslow and Ann Briggs
Anonymous (3)

$250 - $499

Anne Campbell

Catherine Howard

Donald and Sylvie Way

Francis Chiu

Gott's Roadside

Green Thumbs Up, Inc. Landscaping
Jerry Nightingale

John and Nancy Cassidy

Lawrence Klein and Milbrey McLaughlin
Mark and Tami Mclnerney

Richard Leask and Barbara Means
Rochelle Gerstner

Sam and Lucille Wu

Subway(s)

The Counter

Warren and Arlene Phillips

William Reller

$500 - $999

Adam and Veronique Baughman
Andrew Liou and Maria Vida
Celia's Mexican Restaurant
Clara Chang

Daren Sawkey

Douce France

Lane Melchor

Palo Alto Firefighter Charitable Fund
Pasternak Patent Law

Robert and Carol Simpkins
Sundance Steakhouse

Susan Allen

Varian Employee Giving

Vista Wealth Management, LLC
Wealth Architects, LLC
Anonymous (1)

$1,000 - $2,500

Alan Kulawik

Albert and Joanne Russell

Burr Pilger Mayer

Charles Katz and Gina Signorello
Charles Lawrence Swezey
Dahna Pasternak

Dr. Susan Elgee and Steven Eglash
Elaine Rock

Erin and Patrick Phillips

James and Victoria Maroulis

Jeff and Jeanette Harrison

Jenny Utke

$1000 - $2,500 cowro

Jerry and Pat Einfalt
Jonathan Klein

Keycon, Inc.

Kiwanis Club of Palo Alto
Kyle and Katie Gentry
Lisa Dusseault

$10,000 - $12,000

Good Eggs
Anonymous

MATCHING GIFTS

Microsoft Giving Campaign
Varian Employee Giving
VM Ware Charitable Fund

IN-KIND PARTNERSHIPS

Karen Ersted
Good Eggs
Ran Hu

Sara Symons

GIFTS MADE IN

MEMORY OF

Anne M. Desposito
Judy Sweeney

GIFTS MADE IN

HONOR OF

Fran Hast and Ann Hollyfield
Kyle and Katie Gentry

Lanie Wheeler

Lydia and Colson Phillips
PACCC Board of Directors
Pat and Erin Phillips

Tanya Stabinsky

The editors have carefully
reviewed the list of names
above. If you find an error,
please accept our apologies and
contact PACCC's Development
Department so that we may
correct our records.

AS OF JUNE 30,2017, 110 DONORS AND ORGANIZATIONS DONATED $100,564.38




Infant-Toddler &

Preschool Programs
2 months - Kindergarten

Barron Park Children's Center

800 Barron Avenue
650-856-7559

College Terrace Children’s Center

2300 Wellesley Avenue
650-858-1580

Downtown Children’s Center

555 Waverley Street
650-321-9578

Ellen Thacher Children's Center
505 East Charleston Road

650-494-1467

Infant-Toddler Center
4111 Alma Street
650-493-2240

Mini Infant Center
3149 Waverley Street
650-424-9130

Neighborhood Infant-Toddler Center
311 N. California Avenue
650-321-3493

Sojourner Truth Child Development Center
3990 Ventura Court
650-493-5990

Administrative Office

3990 Ventura Court
Palo Alto, CA 94306
Phone: 650-493-2361
Fax: 650-493-0936
Email: info@paccc.org

After-School
Programs
Kindergarten -
5th Grade

Addison Kids' Club
650 Addison Avenue
650-323-4007

Barron Park Kids' Club
800 Barron Avenue
650-856-1220

Besse Bolton Kids Club
500 East Meadow
650-856-0847

Duveneck Kids' Club
705 Alester Avenue
650-328-8356

El Carmelo Kids' Club
3024 Bryant Street
650-856-6150

Escondido Kids' Club
890 Escondido Road
650-855-9828

Hoover Kids' Club
445 East Charleston Road
650-565-8847

Juana Briones Kids' Club
4100 Orme Street
650-856-3874

Ohlone Kids' Club
950 Amarillo Avenue
650-493-0774

Palo Verde Kids' Club
3450 Louis Road
650-852-9475

Walter Hays Kids' Club
1525 Middlefield Road
650-325-5350




PACCC'S VISION { - TN f @

A e Where SRR child Stay in touch with PACCC by
reaCh_eS his/her full y ! B signing up for our email list at
potential; teachers are / - WWW,paccc.org
valued: and families are e
supported in raising their
children.

PACCC'S MISSION

As a community leader in
Palo Alto, PACCC partners
with parents and regional
agencies to provide quality,
professional and accessible
childhood care and
education.
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The work of PACCC benefits greatly from the financial support of numerous individuals and
organizations. All generous donations contribute to the overall success of PACCC and advance
all PACCC children, educators, and families. To support our work, tax-deductible gifts may be
made in the form of a check made payable to PACCC or by visiting our website using PayPal.

paccc.org/support_our_work




